
From: Blizzard Entertainment noreply@blizzard.com
Subject: World of Warcraft - Account Action Notification

Date: December 16, 2015 at 1:26 PM
To: timbenz76@gmail.com

Greetings,

Account Name: 51067746#4

Account Action: 6-Month Suspension

Offense: Use of Bots or Third-Party Automation Software

Blizzard Entertainment has suspended this World of Warcraft account after identifying the usage of bots or other cheat software.

These programs (commonly called cheats, bots, or hacks) automate certain aspects of gameplay, or provide unintended advantages and
abilities to the player. This type of cheating undermines other players' experience and severely upsets the balance of the game environment.

The account holder is responsible for all activity on the account. We issue suspensions and closures to protect our players and our service in
accordance with our Terms of Use: blizzard.com/company/about/termsofuse.html

Along with this suspension, we've removed some currencies and inventory associated with the account involved in this exploitive behavior. We
don't take this decision lightly. Our team issued this suspension only after a careful review of relevant evidence. Our support staff will not
overturn this penalty and may not respond to appeals. For more information, see our article:
http://www.battle.net/support/article/300736

This World of Warcraft account will be reactivated on 2016/06/16.

Thank you for your time and for understanding.

Regards,

Customer Support
Blizzard Entertainment
https://battle.net/support
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